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Go Global, Increase Your International Sales Seminar-POSTPONED

U.S. Census Bureau sent this bulletin at 06/25/2012 04:37 PM EDT
This serves as an update to Broadcast #2012039 originally sent on June 19, 2012.

The “Go Global” seminar hosted by the Foreign Trade Division of the United States Census
Bureau and the Small Business Administration in Chicago originally scheduled for June 27,
2012 will be postponed until the Fall of 2012. An AES broadcast message will be sent when
the details are solidified. 

For more information regarding this seminar, please contact Ms. Karen Shannon at karen@m-
palm.com.
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